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RMS Newsletter
November 2024

What’s Happening

Get ready—the Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our
school! This is a great opportunity to connect with
your child over the thrill of bringing home new books
to dive into again and again. Studies show that kids
read more when they choose books for themselves.
And fostering a love of independent reading leads to
a wide variety of benefits—including academic
success and improved mental health.

This year, we encourage you to set up eWallet. 
EWallet is a digital payment method for bools taking
the hassel out of cash. Scan the QR Code below to
view our school’s bookfair homepage and for
inormation on how to set up eWallet for your child.  

Book Fair        Nov 11- 15, 2024 

Counselor’s Corner

Report Cards to Parents

Parent/Teacher Conferences
              4:00 - 7:45pm

Upcoming Events

Parent/Teacher Conferences
              4:00 - 7:45pm

Thanksgiving Break - No School
               Nov 27-29Happy Thanksgiving

Scholastic Book Fair 
           Nov 11-15

It's time to celebrate!! We have completed the first quarter of the school
year. Please be on the lookout for your child's grade card as they will be
coming home soon. If you feel like their grades could be better, reach 
out to their teachers or a school counselor (Mr. Funk & Mrs. Gossett). 
Below are some helpful tips to earn better grades:
* Use a planner,
* Take good notes,
* Complete all work assignments,
* Improve your work / study space,
* Ask more questions & participate,
* Get more sleep each night,
* Improve time on task,
* Get organized,
* Ask an adult to check work,
* Set up an evening schedule,
* Read and follow directions (rubric),
* Do extra credit when available,
* Find a study / work partner,
* Attend school each day,
* Set daily or weekly goals & reward yourself


